
 
 

Registration is NOW OPEN for our Spring 
2019 season! 

 
Visit cedargrovelacrosse.org for more 

information and to sign up now! 
 

K-2 (Little Laxers) will meet on Saturdays 
from April-June 

 
3rd/4th, 5th/6th, 7th/8th (boys and girls) 

registration includes indoor winter workouts 
beginning in January and regular season 

play from March-June. 
(You must be registered to enjoy our winter workouts.) 

 
Any questions please email Jenn at ​jenncat0826@gmail.com 
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